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See You at the Pole Recognition 

On Wednesday, September 24th, the staff and 

students will meet at 8:00 a.m. around the flag 

poles at the school entrance for this special 

recognition ceremony. 

 

 
Special Theme Day 

The last school day of every month will be our 

“Special Theme Days”. Students who participate in 

these special themes are not required to wear the 

school uniform for that day. For September, this 

day will be Tuesday, September 30th. The theme is 

“White Shirt Day”. If students wish to participate, 

they need to bring in a white, heavy cotton t-shirt 

and the other students will sign their shirt with a 

marker. This will be something special they can 

keep for the whole school year and also wear as 

part of the Friday NLCA t-shirt day. 

 

 
Aug/Sept Events 

Aug. 25th – First Day of School 

Aug. 29th – Student File Forms Due 

Sept. 1st – Labor Day, No School 

Sept. 2nd – 26th – Cash Cow Fundraiser 

Sept. 22nd – Progress Reports Issued 

Sept. 24th – See You at the Pole 

Sept. 26th – Johnny Appleseed Day (K5 – 5th) 

Sept. 30th – Special Theme Day 

 
Aug/Sept. Scripture of the Month 

 The scripture verse for this month is: 

Jeremiah 29:11 

“For I know the plans I have for you, says the Lord..” 

Any student that memorizes this verse and recites it to 

Mrs. Henry will receive a non-uniform certificate. 

 

 
Welcome Back Students! 

A very big welcome to our students and parents for the 

25/26 school year. We are excited about what the 

children will be learning this year, and I know you will 

be pleased with the academic and spiritual progress they 

make.  

 

 
Cash Cow Fundraiser 

This is a small, easy fundraiser that the students really 

enjoyed participating in last school year. It will run 

from September 2nd to 26th. Bring in your change and 

see which class can raise the most! 

All monies raised from our various fundraisers this year 

will be kept in a separate account and used for various 

school needs, such as classroom/teaching supplies, 

computer lab equipment, student recognition awards, 

etc. An update will be sent home periodically showing 

monies raised and monies spent. 

 

Please like and share our Facebook page, New Life 

Christian Academy Concord. 
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